
As someone who has lived in Portland almost my entire life, and as somebody who has been impacted by the ridiculous price of 
housing and rent in Portland, Oregon, I urge you to support YES on SB 282-1 to protect tenants from eviction! Absolutely no one 
deserves to be made homeless because of the pandemic. Evection it is one of the biggest drivers during this pandemic of spreading 
coronavirus. 
We need more time to catch up. We need protection from displacement, eviction, and retaliation.
Please don’t let COVID permanently set us back. This is an unprecedented global health challenge and it has laid bare any quality 
in the United States. Please do the absolute right thing and support SB 282.


